Dedicated to nurturing a supportive, student centered environment where all people are treated with dignity and respect.



DelranConnects@delranschools.org

2018-2019 | Issue 3 | January 22, 2019

BUSINESS/FINANCE

The Board approved carryover funding for a special education grant.

The Board approved the authorization of the Burlington County School Safety Program 2018 Grant in the amount of \$902,000. This will fund a security vestibule at DHS and other safety and lighting upgrades.

The Board accepted a donation in the amount of \$400 from Harmelin Media.

The Board approved carryover funding in the amount of \$128,447 for its entitlement grants to support students.

POLICY/STUDENTS

The Board approved a policy for the administration of an opioid antidote in the event that is ever needed at its Work Session. This also includes appropriate training for all relevant school personnel. The following policies were approved: public participation at Board meetings, student records, early graduation and budget preparation. The first reading of a family leave policy was approved, as well.

PRESENTATIONS

The Board heard a presentation regarding Collaborative Leadeship from Dr. Brotschul and Mrs. Kathy McHugh. The District is heavily engaged at working in a participatory role between its administration and teachers. calendar year. All schools are engaged in a self-study and goal writing process.

BOARD DISCUSSION

The Board discussed a visit to Virtua Hospital in Voorhees and how it might be applicable to the STEM curriculum. The Board also discussed the fact that Delran High School teachers raised money for a family recently.

The Board discussed a job description for a STEM Coordinator position amongst the administrators.